
About this Event
Cambridge City Manager Richard Rossi‘s  
Early Childhood Taskforce is conducting a  
collaborative and data-driven process to identify 
a range of options for expanding early childhood  
services in Cambridge. A number of focus 
groups have been held with providers and  
families—and now it’s YOUR turn to share  
your thoughts, concerns, and ideas for  
improving Cambridge’s early childhood  
network. The combined experiences of families 
currently within the system will be captured 
through these final two focus groups, providing 
important data that will inform the taskforce’s 
effort to recommend system improvements.

Focus Group for 
Parents of Children 
Ages 5 and Under: 
How’s the Early 
Childhood System 
Working for You?

Please sign up for one of 
two family focus groups:

Saturday, March 28, 2015  
9:30 – 10:15am or 10:30 – 11:15am
Cambridge Rindge and Latin School 
Henrietta Attles School Committee Meeting 
Room 459 Broadway, Cambridge
Childcare and refreshments will be provided.

RSVP (Required)

Space is limited to the first thirty 
people who call to sign up (15 per focus group). 
Please contact Marie Bernard at 
mbernard@cpsd.us or 617.349.6483 
and indicate which time slot you 
prefer.

Join Us


